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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Ann Rudolph
            463-5803
Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
1-9 Report from the Board 
1-16

1-23 ?Carolyn?
1-30 
Upcoming Events:

1-9 Board meeting
2-4 Super Bowl Event

2-13 Board meeting
4-7 Spring Dance??
Program schedule:  Looks pretty sparse.  Let’s get some good programs scheduled.  Talk to Jim Snyder.
Time to get going again:
 Holidays are over.  Super Bowl is almost here.  This is a pretty easy event to put on, but it does require effort from a bunch of members.  Biggest thing now is getting all 100 tickets sold.  One hundred tickets at $100 each is the total income from the event.  That’s $10,000 and it has to pay for $5,000 in prize money plus $1,000 for the two TVs we give away plus the food and liquor plus the cost of the Catholic Center and a few other expenses.  Fortunately some of the food gets donated by members, but the expenses are pretty well fixed and our profit is severely impacted by any tickets we don’t sell. 

Tom Price and James Schreiber usually have tickets. See them to get the tickets you are sure you can sell.  James usually has the big cash prize board at his office.  Purchasers can pick their lucky square there.  We can only print out 100 tickets, since that is all we can accommodate on the big cash prize board, so only take what you are sure you can sell.  Any unsold ticket is $100 out of our possible profit.  
We also need advertising for the event and we are a little late in getting it out because of being dark until Jan. 9.  Lynda has some posters out and has more available.  If you know of a good advertising location get a poster from her and get it put up.  

Board meeting:  The second Tuesday of the month is here already.  This is a reminder that the Board meets this Tuesday at 5:30 at Dini’s in the Poker Room.
Polio jars:  Another reminder.  Lynda and Lorie McMahon (of the Smith Valley Club) have a contest between the two clubs to see who will get the most money (by weight) in the pint jars handed out last Fall.  If you have one of those jars get it filled up and handed in before the end of January.  
Spring Dinner/Dance: Another reminder.  Yes we have to do the Super Bowl first, but we better be thinking about and planning for the Spring Dinner/Dance.  I am not sure of the date, I think it is April 7, but this event requires a lot of planning and organizing.
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Meetings:


Tuesday Evening 7:00 PM


Dini’s Lucky Club
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